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NEWS 

Prostitution legal in Las Vegas? 
 

Sen. Harry Reid’s idea to abolish prostitution 
sparked debate in Las Vegas’ mayor race. 
 
Melissa Vogrin 
 
 
According to Reuters, Senate majority leader Harry Reid 
gave a speech last month in which he criticized legal 
prostitution, saying that it has a detrimental affect on 
encouraging businesses to relocate to Nevada, resulting in 
a potential loss of jobs.  

“Nevada needs to be known as the first place for 
innovation and investing — not as the last place where 
prostitution is still legal,” he said.  

Nevada, currently the only state with legal brothels, may 
be changing its stance on prostitution. Brothels have been 
legal in counties with fewer than 400,000 residents since 
the early 1970s, and there are currently two dozen of 
them.  

Las Vegas Mayor Oscar Goodman almost immediately 
released a statement in opposition to Reid’s statement, 
vocalizing his belief that it would be in Las Vegas’s best 
interest to “make prostitution legal in the city and create a 
Wild West version of Amsterdam.”  

Goodman, who has been in office for almost 12 years, has 
made this suggestion before. However, because of term 
limits, he cannot run for mayor again, and candidates 
vying to replace him took stands on the issue.  

One candidate, current Clark County commissioner Larry 
Brown, said, “my position is I’m against it. We’re trying to 
create a new Las Vegas here — there are more important 
priorities. Legalized prostitution is not an image we want to 
put forward.”  

Carolyn Goodman, who is both the current mayor’s wife 
and a candidate to replace him, seemed to agree with 
Brown, as her spokesman explained that “she is concerned 
about teenage prostitutes and human trafficking but her 
campaign is focusing on other issues.”  

State Senator Ruben Kihuen stated that he doesn’t think 
the issue will come up in immediate legislature at the state 
level. He added, “I’ve heard people say, ‘If we didn’t have 
the image of sex, more companies would want to come to 
Nevada.’ But others say that it’s why people come here.”  

  

People in the United States have long been divided on 
whether prostitution should be legal. As ProCon.org 
explains, “proponents of legalizing prostitution believe it 
would reduce crime, improve public health, increase tax 
revenue, help people out of poverty, get prostitutes off the 
streets, and allow consenting adults to make their own 
choices.”  

On the other hand, “opponents believe that legalizing 
prostitution would lead to increases in sexually transmitted 
diseases such as AIDS, global human trafficking, and 
violent crime including rape and homicide.”  

 
Photo courtesy of David Vasquez via 
Wikimedia Commons. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Follow us on Twitter! 

  

http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/article/las_vegas_prostitution_11977/ Page 1 / 2

http://www.collegenews.com/
http://ads.emqus.com/a.aspx?ZoneID=16&Task=Click&Mode=HTML&SiteID=4&PageID=59067
http://www.collegenews.com/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/article/las_vegas_prostitution_11977/#
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/article/las_vegas_prostitution_11977/#
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/article/las_vegas_prostitution_11977/#
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_video
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_ear_candy/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_dating/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_flicks/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_top5/
http://search.collegenews.com/yellow-pages/Chicago/il
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/politics
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/sub_news/sports
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/sub_news/odd
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/sub_news/college
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/sub_news/celebrity
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/sub_news/international
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/sub_news/technology
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/sub_news/us_news
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_news/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/political_blog
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_money/
http://www.collegenews.com/college_careers
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_polls/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_contest/
http://collegenews.personforce.com/
http://news.yahoo.com/s/nm/us_nevada_prostitution
http://ads.emqus.com/a.aspx?ZoneID=125&Task=Click&Mode=HTML&SiteID=4&PageID=4726
http://prostitution.procon.org/
http://ads.emqus.com/a.aspx?ZoneID=91&Task=Click&Mode=HTML&SiteID=4&PageID=87970
http://www.twitter.com/CNCollegeNews
http://www.twitter.com/CNCollegeNews
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/cn_writers
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/polls_results/was_the_northwestern_live_sex_show_appropriate1/
http://ads.emqus.com/a.aspx?ZoneID=94&Task=Click&Mode=HTML&SiteID=4&PageID=74983
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_polls
http://ads.emqus.com/a.aspx?ZoneID=17&Task=Click&Mode=HTML&SiteID=4&PageID=6405
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_contest
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/contests/win_a_beard_head_7653464265567/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/subscribe
http://ads.emqus.com/a.aspx?ZoneID=18&Task=Click&Mode=HTML&SiteID=4&PageID=29757
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/free_education_11931/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/free_education_11931/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/a_college_students_guide_to_building_credit_history_6565733243/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/google_microsoft_feud_over_antitrust_probe_11713/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/coastal_contacts_11581/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/cbo_social_security_11566/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/us_china_agree_on_45_billion_export_deal_6542336534533/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/treasuryhuntgov_4786309736/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/student_facing_200k_debt_helps_others_746846846941/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/canada_slashes_corporate_tax_rate_again_75642341223513/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/money/gadsden_alabama_students_face_loss_of_scholarships_1222201043215487/
http://www.collegenews.com/index.php?/section_money/
http://ads.emqus.com/a.aspx?ZoneID=18&Task=Click&Mode=HTML&SiteID=4&PageID=29757


Ticket Broker GreatSeats.com sells ACC 
Tournament Tickets. Can't go? Sell Tickets 
quickly!  

Collegenews "College Career" center 

 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
Home | Advertise | About Boston Hannah | Latest Magazine | Terms & Conditions | Press Releases | Contact Us | Local Search

 
© 2008 Boston Hannah Chicago. All rights reserved. 

myspace visitors 

 

 Become a Fan on Facebook  
 

Loading...  
 
 
 
 
 

Comments (0):  

 
 

ProCon.org quotes an article by the Prostitutes’ Education 
Network that states that there were more than 100,000 
prostitutes in the United States in 2007, and that more than 
one million people in the U.S. have worked as prostitutes 
in the past, which equals to about one percent of all 
American women.  
Another article on the same page estimates the number of 
prostitutes in the world to be at 40 million.  
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